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IMPORTANT CIRCULAR 

Re enrollment Confirmation for Academic Year 2021-2022 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings!!    

As we are moving forward and approaching the New Academic Year 2021-2022, we have a 

whole lot of plans with various improvements in both academic and non-academic areas which 

are in line with the school’s continuous efforts to uplift education standards for the students and 

also to meet requirements of ADEK (Abu Dhabi Department of Education & Knowledge) 

 

Guaranteeing Enrollment for next Academic Year 

You are kindly requested to confirm the re-enrollment of your child, by paying the re-

registration fee by 12-02-2021.  In case the re–registration amount is not paid, then please 

note that enrollment is not guaranteed for the next academic year. Please sign the below 

acknowledgement and return it to the class teacher on or before 21-01-2021 

Kindly contact Student Affairs Department for any enquiries on 03-7810043 Ext-106 

Your understanding and cooperation would be highly appreciated!                                                                     

AJI Administration 

                                                                                                      

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

 

I hereby acknowledge that I have received the circular for payment of re-registration fee New Academic 

Year 2021-2022.  The school has the right not to re-register the child if the re –registration is not paid by 

12-02-2021,  

Student’s Name: ____________________________ 

Grade & Section ____________________________ 

Name of Parent: ___________________________ 

Signature: ________________________________  

Mobile number: ____________________________ 

 

 


